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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 30, 2003

TO: Honorable Jaime Capelo, Chair, House Committee on Public Health 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB530 by Madla (Relating to performance measures for regional advisory councils in trauma 
service areas.), As Engrossed

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Health and Safety Code to require the Texas Department of Health (TDH) 
to develop performance measures for regional advisory councils in trauma service areas to achieve 
certain goals. Provisions of the bill would direct TDH to complete development of the performance 
measures by no later than January 1, 2004.

TDH indicated that development of the performance measures would be possible with existing staff 
resources.

This bill would take effect September 1, 2003.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 501 Department of Health

LBB Staff: JK, EB, DLBa, KF, MH, KG
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